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Our Ref: SYD14/00131(A6933003) 
Your Ref: SSD 6387 

11 I 
Atm, 
NSW 
GOVERNMENT 

Transport 
Roads & Maritime 
Services 

Megan Fu 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Megan Fu 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

17 JUN 111, 

PROPOSED MIXED USE DEVELOPMENT 
BURROWAY ROAD, WEN WORTH POINT 

I refer to your letter dated 2 June 2014 (Ref: SSD 6387) with regard to the abovementioned 
development proposal, which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services for comment. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the above development application and raises no objection. 

Any inquiries can be directed to Jana Jegathesan by telephone on 8849 2313. 

Yours sincerely 

Xi Lin 
A/Senior Land Use Planner 
Network and Safety Management 
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